
 

 

                     Celebrate the Date!                                              Save the Date! 

BOOK FAIR NOV 9TH -20TH 
@ BONANZA 

•  PARENTS make sure your 

child brings their mask to 

school daily! 

• Please remember that cooler 

weather is upon us and your 

child(ren) will need to dress 

appropriately. 

• Friend us on Facebook so that we 

can get you added to the “Parents 

of Discovery Gardens” page 

where you can see daily pictures 

and updates on what your child is 

doing! 

• Please make sure you child(ren) 

have an extra change of clothing 

n their cubbies, accidents do 

happen!  

 

 

Tips for You! 

November Closures: 
 

Our Family Garden: Discover the 
News! 

 November 2020 

Happy Birthday to:  

Nelda Nov 16th  

Tavia Nov 24th 

Mirna Nov 28th  

Happy Anniversary to: 

Tiffany Nov 11 -1yr 

 

 

Quick Reminders 

MISSION STATEMENT 
As a community-based education program, Discovery Gardens pledges to provide a safe, diverse, enthusiastic and 
inclusive learning environment, where the number one focus is meeting the individual needs of each child, while 

providing support for our families. 

Happy Birthday to:  

Carla Dec 5th 

Martha Dec 19th  

 

Happy Anniversary to: 

Latarsha Dec 2nd - 1yr 

Mickey Dec 23rd - 1yr 

Niki Dec 28th - 3yrs 

 

 

Dear DISCOVERY GARDENS families  
Influenza (Flu) and COVID-19 are both contagious respiratory illnesses, but they are 

caused by different viruses. COVID-19 is caused by infection with a new coronavirus 

(called SARS-CoV-2) and flu is caused by infection with influenza viruses, and 

testing may be needed to help confirm a diagnosis. There are some key differences 

between flu and COVID-19. COVID-19 seems to spread more easily than flu and 

causes more serious illnesses in some people. It can also take longer before people 

show symptoms and people can be contagious for longer. Another important 

difference is there is a vaccine to protect against flu. There is currently no vaccine to 

prevent COVID-19. The best way to prevent infection is to avoid being exposed to 

the virus. 
 
 
 

 
 Training / Holidays: 

Nov 3rd Election Day 

Nov 11th Veterans Day 

Nov 20th Cleaning Day  

Nov 20th NR!PK Training Day  

Nov 25th NR!PK Closed 

Nov 26th Thanksgiving 

Nov 27th Family Day 

 

December 

 

 

https://www.cdc.gov/flu/about/viruses/index.htm
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  BONANZA 

     

 

                                 

 

 

     

                                                                                 

Thanksgiving is a time for gratitude, We here at Discovery Gardens 

are thankful for wonderful parents and staff like you this thanksgiving. 

Our team has really enjoyed the time we have spent with all of you this 

Very unpredictable, trying, and crazy year. So, we wanted to share our 

heartfelt appreciation for you, we would like for you to take a few minutes 

and tell us what you and your family are thankful for. 

We are sending home a leaf and chain links for you to write on and tell 

Us you are thankful for this year, once you have done so return the links to 

your child’s teacher and you may place your leaf on our gratitude tree that 

will be found in the offices of Discovery Gardens. We look forward to reading what our 
families are thankful for. 

 

 

 

 

Management Staff 
Sheila Kilpatrick (Executive Director/Owner)  
 
 
Kyani Watson (HR and Billing): 
kyani@discoverygardenschildcare.com 
Kamy Acosta (Director) 
kamerine@discoverygardenschildcare.com 
Christine Candelaria (Nevada Ready Coordinator): 
christine@discoverygardenschildcare.com 
 
 

Discovery Gardens Bonanza 
 
 
  
 
 

 
 
 

 

 Alonzo Dean (Office Admin): 
Alonzo@discoverygardenschildcare.com 

 

 

mailto:kyani@discoverygardenschildcare.com
mailto:christine@discoverygardenschildcare.com
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Discovery Gardens Page 
 

She’s ready to be a star! 
 
 

 

Management Staff 
Sheila Kilpatrick  (Executive Director / Owner) 
 
Kyani Watson (HR / Billing) 
kyani@discoverygardenschildcare.com 
Shary Evans (Office Manager) 
shary@discoverygardenschildcare.com 
Dominique Turner (Office Manager) 
Dominique@discoverygardenschildcare.com 
 
  

 

 

mailto:kyani@discoverygardenschildcare.com
mailto:shary@discoverygardenschildcare.com
mailto:Dominique@discoverygardenschildcare.com

